
 

 
DLA recruiters attended the Military Officers Association of America 
(MOAA) Corporate Gray Career Fair on March 16, 2012, at the Waterford 
Hotel in Springfield, VA.  For more than ten years, the MOAA has hosted 
military friendly career fairs that bring thousands of job seekers and military 
friendly employers together.  MOAA’s goal is to create a smoother transition 
for those leaving the military service and to provide high quality candidates to 
potential employers.  

 


